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From: Winter, Edward 
Sent: 28 January 2021 15:04
To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Vale CIL Consultation, Vale SPD Consultation

Dear Sir or Madam  
 
Thank you for consulting Historic England on the CIL Draft Charging Schedule and the Developer 
Contributions SPD.  
 
We do not wish to comment.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Edward Winter LLB MA MRTPI 

 
Regions Group (London & South East)  
Historic England, Floor 4, The Atrium, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 
2YA 

 
 
 

 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, 
from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops. 
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter  

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information. 
 




